
 
The Department of Chinese language & Culture (Cheena Bhavana) 

in association with Consulate Office of the People’s Republic of China  
in Kolkata is going to organize  

The Second Hieun Tsang Chinese level Competition  
on 29th August, 2015 from 10.30 am at  Cheena Bhavana.  

All are cordially invited. 
 
 
 
(Dr Avijit Banerjee) 
Head of the Department of    
Chinese Language & Culture (Cheena Bhavana) 
Bhasha Bhavana, Visva-Bharati     
21/08/2015 


